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Dear Saramana Compatriots: 
 
Our Next Luncheon Meeting which was scheduled for March 20, 2020 at the Sara Bay Country Club;  
HAS BEEN CANCELLED! 
 
Our next luncheon will be held at a later date of which you will be advised. 
 
The board of directors apologize for this late decision, but given the current events, we feel that this decision was necessary in 
protecting our members and guests from possible exposure risks to the current health crisis concerning the coronavirus. 
 
Any Monies paid for this meeting will be credited towards future luncheons. 
 
Yours in Patriotism, 
 
Doug Erb, President  
 


